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Tuesday 23rd January 2024 

 
History Day – Friday 9th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are very excited about hosting History Day this half term. This will provide a fantastic 

opportunity for the children to celebrate their learning in History, reflecting on the 

discussions they have had, research they have completed and work they have produced. 

Every year group has been studying a different History topic - as part of the day they will 

get to see what the other year groups have been busy learning about. We will all also be 

spending some of the day delving into the local history of Thurcroft. 

 

During the day, your child will take part in a range of interesting activities which will help 

build upon their knowledge, consolidate their learning and develop their skills. To help the 

children feel fully immersed in the day, we are inviting them to attend school in a fancy 

dress costume linked to their history learning. Please note if your child chooses not to wear 

fancy dress, then they should wear their school uniform as usual. 

 

We really hope the children are excited for the day, we can’t wait to see them all in 

character with their historical costumes!  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ruth Stone 

Principal 
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Topics 

Fancy Dress Ideas 

Y3 – 
Stone 

Age to 
Iron Age 

  

Y4 –
Anglo-
Saxons 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Y5 – The 
Victorians 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Y6 - 

Second 

World 

War 

      
 


